
8/16/2023 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
Water Tower Rehabilitation Project 

Water Restrictions 

Effective Dates: Aug 21 through October 31, 2023 
(Dates are subject to change, please check the website for update on 

the Water Tower Project – HarrisMN.com) 

 

Due to the City’s Water Tower Rehabilitation project, the water 
treatment and distribution system operations will be restricted.  During 
the duration of the project City of Harris residents and businesses using 
City water need to adjust water usage.  The following issues may arise 
while the water tower is shut down:  

• Available fire flows will be limited or non-existent  

• Irrigation restrictions will be in effect (no turf watering) 

The water distribution system, during the water tower shutdown, will 
not have the ability to provide the volume or pressures to maintain fire 
flows.  The fire department will have to rely on prefilled water tankers 
and neighboring fire departments should a fire flow event arise.   

A Watering Ban will be in effect during the water tower project.  Non-
essential watering will NOT be allowed for the length of the project. 
Public Utility crews will be monitoring the water treatment and 
distribution to ensure the proper treatment and delivery of drinking 
water to the City.   The City of Harris appreciates your cooperation 
during this project.   For questions, please call the City office at (651) 
674-7546. 


